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PLEASE NOTE THAT THE RECENT DASA REQUIREMENT CHANGE INDICATES NOW THAT IN ORDER TO BE EXEMPT, YOU NEED TO HAVE APPLIED AND COMPLETED ALL PROGRAM REQUIREMENTS BEFORE 12/31/2013!

There is no need for you to send to the College certification application screenshot any longer due to this recent change!

Please read below official NYSED notification

From Deputy Commissioner John L. D'Agati
 
Last week, the Governor approved the extension for implementation of the Dignity for All Students Act (DASA) training in Harassment, Bullying and Discrimination Prevention and Intervention from July 1, 2013 to December 31, 2013. 

This extension moves the requirement for the completion of the Coursework or Training in Harassment, Bullying and Discrimination Prevention and Intervention for certification to applications submitted on or after December 31, 2013.

Anyone applying for certification on or after December 31, 2013 will be required to have completed the coursework/training. Students with a graduation date after December 30, 2013 will be expected to have completed the coursework/training within the program and the recommendation submitted in TEACH will validate the completion of this training.
PLEASE NOTE THAT EVEN THOUGH WE PREVIOUSLY SAID, AS PER NYSED DIRECTION, YOU WERE EXEMPT FOR DASA REQUIREMENT AS LONG AS YOU APPLIED THIS IS NOT THE CASE WITH THIS CHANGE.  NOW, YOU NEED TO APPLY AND COMPLETE ALL PROGRAM REQUIREMENTS BY 12/31/2013 IN ORDER TO BE DASA EXEMPT!
Please note that NYSED certification requirements are under NYSED jurisdiction and that certification requirements change frequently.  It is the certificate applicant/holder's responsibility to be informed regarding certification requirement changes and updates that are set by NYSED.  Please stay informed about your certification requirements by frequently checking NYSED TEACH website at this link: http://www.highered.nysed.gov/tcert/certificate/certprocess.html. 

